
CITY OF CASTLE ROCK 
NOTICE OF SPECIAL CITY COUNCIL MEETING – DECEMBER 18, 2017 

 
The Castle Rock City Council will hold a Special Meeting on Monday, December 
18, 2017 at 7:30 p.m.   Location of the meeting:  Castle Rock Senior Center, 222 
Second Avenue SW.   
 
Purpose:  this meeting will be held in lieu of the December 25th regular council 
meeting date, to avoid conflicts with observance of Christmas closures.  At this 
Special Meeting, in addition to regular business, council will convene a second 
Public Hearing regarding the 2018 proposed budget and will consider taking 
action on the proposed 2018 fiscal year budget, including rate adjustments for 
water and sewer service and an increase to the water, sewer and stormwater 
utility tax rate.    
 
For further information, please contact Mayor Paul Helenberg or Clerk-Treasurer 
Ryana Covington at 360/274-8181.    
 
 
 


